
We’re Excited to Welcome You
to Camp!
Dear Leaders:

We all learned early in Scouting that every Scout should Be
Prepared. Who would have thought it would be as relevant as it
is now during the COVID-19 situation? Scouting has helped
prepare us to be ready for challenges. We’re all learning new
ways to work, teach, learn, and play. The Mayflower Council is
doing everything we can to adapt to the times so Scouting can
carry on and continue to be a vital part of our and the Scouts
lives. This includes getting ready for summer camp. Our teams
at Camp Resolute, Adventure Day Camp and Camp Squanto are
excited  to  welcome  you  this  summer  and  we  anticipate  a
fantastic experience. The pre camp meetings have been held and
if you were unable to attend, a recording of one is available
at the Mayflower Council website. That recording is available
here: Camp Kickoff

Right now, our rangers are continuing with planned maintenance
and set-up for you. The camps are coming back to life after
the winter and camp directors are putting together the best
camp staffs ever. We are planning an epic year at our council
camps in an effort to put all the uncertainties we are facing
today behind us. All we need is you!

Registration is open right now and will remain open. Since our
units  aren’t  meeting  in-person,  we  know  that  collecting
deposits and payments for camp is a bit more challenging so
we’ve  adjusted  our  deadlines.  The  early  bird  registration
discount  for  Adventure  Day  Camp  and  Adventure  Overnight
continues until May 15 and for the Scout resident camps until
May 31.

Camp is something all Scouts should be able to experience and
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we are here to help you find ways to make that happen. For
families  that  need  assistance,  our  campership  program  is
available.  Please  visit  our  campership  form,  Mayflower
Campership , to apply in confidence.

There is no risk for families and units of losing money by
signing up for Mayflower Camps now. In the event that camp
does not open or has a shortened season due to COVID-19 and
your  troop  or  campers  are  unable  to  attend  during  your
scheduled time, all camp fees paid will be refunded.

Part  of  being  prepared  is  minimizing  risks,  and  we  are
updating camp operations to minimize threats such as COVID-19.
As  we  learn  more,  we  continuously  update  policies  and
procedures to comply with local and national directives. As
camp gets closer, we will review those policies and procedures
and will clearly communicate changes or adjustments to you.
This may require help from units even before you arrive at
camp so please check our website for the very latest updates
concerning  the  Mayflower  camps.  The  Mayflower  Council
continues to update Mayflower Council COVID-19 Information so
check in regularly.

In the meantime, stay home, stay well, and stay tuned for
further updates.

Yours in Scouting,

Camp Directors
Chris Thorp, Adventure Day Camp
Rick Poirier, Camp Resolute
Rich Carlson, Camp Squanto


